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In The News

Danielle Gordet and Kirk Davis Discuss
Updated OIG Compliance Guidelines
April 23, 2024

Danielle Gordet and Kirk Davis provide an overview
of the Office of Inspector General of the U.S.
Department of Health and Human Services’ updated
General Compliance Program Guidance (GCPG)
document in this new Journal of Health Care
Compliance article.

The pair discuss the revamped guidance and
recommend that healthcare compliance officers
ensure they use the GCPG as a roadmap for effective
compliance plans going forward.

You can read the complete article here.
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